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    Paper to be presented at Learning in Law Annual Conference 2011

Questionnaire on policies relating to the use of English on law courses at English universities
1. Does your School/Department have any formal policies on how the quality of grammar or spelling or of the quality of the use of English generally should affect the assessment of students? 

2. If the answer to question 1 is yes, please can you provide details of those policies?

3. If the answer to question 1 is yes, do these policies vary from module to module or course to course?  If so, please could you provide details?

4. Does your School/Department have any formal or informal policies on whether or not different standards should be applied as regards the use of English when marking assessments written by students whose first language is not English?

5. If the answer to question 4 is yes, please could you provide details of those policies?

6. Have there been any formal discussions in your School/Department over the last 3 years which have specifically considered the assessment of the use of English within law assessments? 

7. Does your School/Department keep a record of the numbers of students in the School/Department for whom English is not the first language? 

8. If the answer to question 8 is yes, please could you provide details of those numbers?

9. Please can you describe what specific steps, if any, in terms of assessment criteria, your School/Department takes to ensure compliance with the QAA undergraduate level subject benchmark relating to Communication and Literacy? 

Thank you very much for your assistance in replying to this questionnaire.
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